Book Fair: Mon, Oct. 26-Wed, Nov. 4

Dear Parents:

It is going to look a lot different this year, but we are excited to announce we will have a fall Book Fair. To stay COVID 19 compliant and to adhere to our safety protocol, the following procedures will be put into place:

- No visitors will be allowed to come to the fair.
 We will MISS getting to see all of you!
- Please pay using the Scholastic E-wallet, My School Bucks, cash, or check (Please send EXACT amount, <u>no change will be given</u>). Directions for setting it up are on the CW website. If you order directly from the Scholastic website, our school will not receive a percentage of the profits.
- Students will not touch the books. Books they purchase will be pulled from the fair by a teacher and will be delivered to their classroom in a tied bag.
- After viewing the pictures on the CWES library website, students will complete an order form, which will come home on Monday. Please look over the order form with your child, decide what you would like to purchase and deposit the appropriate amount in your E-wallet or My School Bucks, or send cash or check. There is NO sales tax.
- If you would like to purchase a book for your teacher, please add them to your order or choose a gift certificate.

We thank you in advance for your support! It is a beloved tradition at CWES and we look forward to it each year. As usual, all the profits come back to the library. We buy a lot of new books each year with the money we receive.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Holly Bigham, Librarian/Technology Coordinator

hcbigham@auburnschools.org or (334) 887-4940